
Spring cleaning can bring
warmth to those in need! Seeds

of Warmth is our initiative to
collect and prepare winter

essentials now, ensuring no one
is left in the cold when

temperatures drop again. We
sort, mend, and repurpose

donated clothing, blankets, etc.—
transforming unusable items

into patchwork blankets through
our Second Stitch program.

Every donation is a step toward
sustainability and support for

our homeless communities. Join
us in planting the Seeds of

Warmth today! Learn more or
coordinate a drop-off at

warmthtotherescue.org/seeds
-of-warmth.
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FIND SOME
CLOTHES YOU

WANT TO GET RID
OF DURING SPRING

CLEANING?

INTRODUCING:
SEEDS OF WARMTH

Do you have anything
you’d like to donate?

Please send us an email
to the email address
below letting us know
what you would like to

donate, we take just
about anything thanks

to our Second Stitch
Program!  

donorservices
@warmthotherescue.org

Warmth to the Rescue is a registered 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Contributions are tax-deductible to the extent permitted by law.

https://warmthtotherescue.org/seeds-of-warmth/
https://warmthtotherescue.org/seeds-of-warmth/


Scan to learn more of our solution - Together, We Can!

Donor Spotlight

Warmth to the Rescue is a registered 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Contributions are tax-deductible to the extent permitted by law.

We’re excited to announce our
collaboration with Scooter’s

Coffee to bring warmth to those
in need! Soon, we’ll be hosting a

pop-up event at Scooter’s Coffee,
where they will donate a

percentage of sales during the
event to support Warmth to the
Rescue! Guests can also drop off

donations, helping us provide
essential resources to our

homeless communities. 

We’re working to build a lasting
relationship with Scooter’s and

hope to build that with other
local businesses, too!

Interested in partnering with us?
Email us at:

Brewing Warmth: A
Collaboration with

Scooter’s Coffee

Remembering Avi
Feldman

This month we’d like to give a
birthday highlight to one of our

board member’s late brother Avi
Feldman. Born on 4/18/1996, Avi’s
light shone brightly to his friends
and family as well as within the
entire community. Avi dedicated

his life to sharing what little
resources and shelter he had with
others in need to the detriment of

losing his own housing. While his
life was tragically cut short

11/6/2016, his legacy lives on in
love in the mutual aid networks
tethered through his visions of

true community.
Without our supporters and donors, we wouldn’t have

nearly anything we do now.  We’d like to take a
moment each month to highlight our top 3 (or 4 in this

case) contributing donors!

Michelle K.
Michael F.

ContactUs@WarmthToTheRescue.org


